

4-19-1969

Student Association Meeting Minutes, 04-15-1969

Student Association

Follow this and additional works at: <https://scholarworks.harding.edu/stu-association>

Recommended Citation

Student Association. (1969). Student Association Meeting Minutes, 04-15-1969. Retrieved from <https://scholarworks.harding.edu/stu-association/337>

This Article is brought to you for free and open access by the Archives and Special Collections at Scholar Works at Harding. It has been accepted for inclusion in Student Association by an authorized administrator of Scholar Works at Harding. For more information, please contact scholarworks@harding.edu.



Student Association Minutes

The regular meeting of the S. A. on April 15, 1969, was opened with a prayer by Rod Brewer. All the regular members were present, except Phil, Sheri, Lynn, and Bruce.

2 Weeks Report-Ron did not get it turned into the Bison this week but will turn it in by next week.

Elections- Elections for S. A. officers will be by April 30, and the deadline for petitions is April 23. Representative elections will be May 7, and the deadline for petitions will be April 30. Cheerleader elections are tentatively set for May 14. There will be at least 4 openings.

Emerald Room- Phil Johnson reported that all the equipment has been restored, except for one chess game. The Room will be run as it ~~is~~ presently.

Suggestion boxes-They have been put in the dorms, but Rod and Gloria ~~is~~ forgot to check on them before the meeting.

Blood Drive-Ron reported that about 180 pints of blood were given last week.

Red Cross Contributions- Rod reported that none of the club presidents have notified him as wanting to help. Chi-Sigs and Sub-T are planning on helping. Rod will check on the others after the meeting.

Handbook Revision- Gloria reported that she had looked at it, but did not have any specific recommendations this week.

Dorm Council for Echo Haven- Phil Roberson checked on it. Since he was absent, he will report on it next week.

Letter to Board-Ron, Tommy, and Phil did not get the letter written ~~but~~ to the Board about race relations. Because of present conditions, Ron felt it would be poor timing, but but they will be written soon.

Bison editor- No one felt ready to make a decision on the manner of choosing the Bison editor, and the decision was tabled for another week.

Restriction on drinks in Heritage cafeteria- Some students have asked when the restriction will be lifted. Ron will check with Mr. Curry about it.

Faculty situation- After much discussion concerning the dismissal of Dr. Atteberry, the Council decided it should make a statement expressing its feelings of the situation. Ron read a statement that he had written, and Gloria moved that we adopt the statement and send it to the Board members. After discussion and minor changes in statement, Gloria withdrew her motion. Peggy moved that we adopt the revised statement, and Chris seconded. The motion passed. The statement will be sent to each of the Board members, Dr. Ganus, Dr. Pryor, Dr. Atteberry, and will be made public through the Bison.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:55 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Gloria Page